February 3, 1953

Prof. Gleb Wataghin
Departmento de Fisica
Universidade de Sao Paulo
Sao Paulo, Brasil

Dear Prof, Wataghin:

Our research analysis group is engaged in a survey,
concerning the staff and facilities of the major
international cosmic ray research groups. We intend
to incorporate this information into a technical
report on the scope and progress of the various
institutions conducting studies in this field.

We would appreciate your supplying us with a listing
of all of the members in the cosmic ray research
group at your institution, in both applied and
theoretical capacities. A brief statement as to

the geographical location, altitude, and apyroximate
geomagnetic latitude of any extraneous research
facilities used by this group would be of immeasur-
able benefit to the survey.

We hope you will want to be included in this
survey, and that the enclosed mimeographed form
will be of aid in your reply.

Thank you very kindly for your consideration and
help in making this study successful,

Sincerely,

/(' .
Re E., Lingenfelter
620 Avenue A
Redondo Beach, Calif.
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Form 18%b
Staff & Facllities Survey Universidade de Sao Paulo

A, Cosmic Ray Research Group:

Director:
Assistant Director:

Staff, Applied:

Staff, Theoretical:

B, Research Facilities:

@ ~ Location Altitude  Geomag. Lat.

C. Remarks:

R. E. LINGENFELTER
620 AVENUE “A”
REDONDO BEACH. CALIF.



